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23 November 2018 

No 011 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

It has been a very busy week preparing for our Christmas nativity. The children are now in full swing 

rehearsing and practising their songs. You may even hear them singing the odd line or two! This week you 

should have received an email and a hard copy of a letter re the Christmas production and the booking 

request for tickets. 

 

Please can you help us by putting any letters and forms in the post box outside the main office? This is 

checked at the start and the end of each school day. 

 

Christmas Thank You Coffee Morning with Mince Pies 

You are all invited to come along to our Christmas Thank You Coffee morning on Monday 3rd December 

between 9.00am and 10.30am. It will be an opportunity for us to say thank you to you, to show our 

appreciation of your support and to wish you all a very Happy Christmas!  

 

Reading Curriculum Workshop 

Thank you for attending the workshop on Wednesday evening. It was good to see so many of you. For those 

parents who were unable to attend the workshop, some resources will be sent home with your children either 

today or Monday. 

 

PTA Secret Santa 

During the school day on Thursday 13th December, the PTA will be offering the children the opportunity to 

choose a Christmas gift for parents, grandparents and carers. Children will be able to choose from a 

selection of gifts purchased and wrapped by the PTA. Although the event usually makes a small amount for 

the school, the main purpose is to allow the children to enjoy the experience of giving a gift to loved ones 

and has always proved great fun. 

 

The cost of this event is £3 per gift or two gifts for £5 payable by cash, cheque to "St John's C of E 

Infant School PTA" or by bank transfer to Account 88530804 Sort Code 090153. Look out for sign-up 

sheets at the front desk next week! 

 

Fox Assembly 

The children performed beautifully and were able to share their learning with great confidence. Thank you 

for supporting the children - they were so proud of themselves and their achievements.  

 

As the end of term draws near, there are lots of events to look forward to attending. Please keep an eye out 

for further communication via email or letter.  

 

Have a good weekend with your families.  

 

 

 

Best wishes 

Gillian Morris  

 



 

 

 

Dates Box: 

 

Fri, 30 Nov 3.00pm-5.00pm PTA Christmas Fair – further details to follow 

Mon, 3 Dec (NEW) 9.00am-

10.30am 

Christmas Thank You Coffee Morning 

Tues, 11 Dec 2.00pm Christmas Play – further details to follow 

Wed, 12 Dec 2.00pm Christmas Play – further details to follow 

Thurs, 13 Dec 6.30pm Christmas Play – further details to follow 

Fri, 15 Dec Children may arrive at school any time up to 10.00am 

Tues, 18 Dec Christmas “Fun Day” – further details to follow 

Wed, 19 Dec 9.00am 

2.00pm 

Christingle Service – further details to follow 

Last day of Autumn Term – school closes for the Christmas break 

Thurs, 03/01/19 INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Fri, 04/01/19 INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Mon, 07/01/19 8.30am First day of Spring Term 2019 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Bel & The Dragon – please see their flyer, opposite, 

regarding Christmas Wreath Making workshops, which we 

have been asked to forward to everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


